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Please oppose HB 3134 as it threatens Oregon’s historic heritage by removing local 

protections for historic buildings.   Without these protections, development will be 

guided solely by those out to make a profit.   

 

In the nearly 50 years that I have lived in the eastern Gorge, I have seen the loss of 

many historic buildings in The Dalles.  Only in recent years has there been a real 

effort to save the remaining ones.   

 

As development pressures continue to increase, the result could be the loss of what 

little remains if HB 3134 passes.   

 

Please help protect our remaining heritage by voting no on HB 3134. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sheila Dooley and Phil Swaim 

 

 

 


